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The Chamber of Deputies, supporting in principle the provisions of the White Paper on Artificial 
Intelligence, recommends: 
- Ensure the implementation of measures to protect free competition and entrepreneurship, 
guarantee market access and finance for micro-enterprises and start-ups; 
- Increased attention to the behaviour and attitudes of the younger generation, its reactions in the 
general context of digital society; 
- Sustained consultation of the business environment so as not to call into question the 
competitiveness of the European Union on the global market; 
- Expanding the artificial intelligence component in as many areas as possible in “Horizon 
Europe” programme; 
- Support non-formal and informal education for data initiation and the development of skills 
needed in this field; 
- Review of the European Data Protection Framework.  
  
 


